USCG0000233/28

From: Bordenave, Pierre

To: Greene, John J CTR; PaDelford, Sue S.

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] RE: Following Up - RE: BNSF Sand Creek and Lake Pend Oreille Bridges Application
Date: Monday, February 12, 2018 1:24:35 PM

EA almost there. Your comments on the BA will help a lot since a number of items in the EA are
related to that. So if we need to upgrade something, might as well do it to both.

Thanks John.

Pierre

From: Greene, John J CTR [mailto:John.].Greene@uscg.mil]

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 9:59 AM

To: PaDelford, Sue S.

Cc: Bordenave, Pierre

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Following Up - RE: BNSF Sand Creek and Lake Pend Oreille Bridges
Application

Hi Sue and Pierre,

To the best of my knowledge:

Nothing else is needed for the upcoming PN,

Last | heard the PN would be issued this week,

No idea on if/when for a public hearing, and

The earliest you will likely hear anything else on the bridge plans would be the week of 2/19/2018.

I'll be forwarding comments on the BA later today or tomorrow.
Finally, I've got a question for you. When might we see a draft NEPA EA for these projects?

Thanks,

John J. Greene, PMP

Environmental Policy Analyst, ECS Federal

13th Coast Guard District Waterways Management, Bridge Program
915 2nd Avenue, Room 3510

Seattle, WA. 98174

John.).Greene@uscg.mil
206 220-7277

From: PaDelford, Sue S. [mailto:Sue.PaDelford@jacobs.com]
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USCG0000243/28

Sent: Friday, February 9, 2018 3:39 PM

To: Greene, John J CTR <John.J.Greene@uscg.mil>

Cc: Bordenave, Pierre <Pierre.Bordenave@jacobs.com>

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Following Up - RE: BNSF Sand Creek and Lake Pend Oreille Bridges
Application

Hi, John —

Per my voice mails, | was hoping to talk with you about the BNSF Sandpoint Junction Connector
project, mostly the Public Notice/Hearing scheduling:

Is there anything else you need for the pending Public Notice?

s it still presumed to be sent out next week?

Do you have a Best Guess on the date of the Public Hearing?

The 1/22/2018 ‘Letter of Incomplete Application’ correspondence indicated that there
would be a follow-up letter identifying bridge specific items needed per the BPAG. Thoughts
on when we might expect that?

AN e

You may not have answers to any or maybe just some of these, but whatever you can share would
be appreciated. I'm not in Monday, but the rest of the week | am. Pierre’s in Monday — his direct line
is 208-920-6037, if you get a chance to call him.

Thank you!
Sue.

Sue PaDelford

Jacobs | Senior Biologist — Project Manager | Environmental

101 North Fourth Avenue, Suite 201 | Sandpoint, ID 83864

Phone: 208-263-9391 office | 208-920-6039 direct | 208-290-3330 mobile | 208-263-7013 fax

Sue.PaDelford@Jacobs.com | www.jacobs.com

NOTICE - This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole use of the
intended recipient. Any viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this message by unintended recipients is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message
and deleting it from your computer.
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